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Welcome back! I hope you had a lovely Easter holiday. 
Miss Allanson is your class teacher.  Miss Woolhouse will also be supporting Cherry 
Class.

English
We will ‘Rock to the Top’ with our reading. We will be 
encouraging children to read at home at least four times a 
week and they will move closer to the top of our ‘Rock to the 
Top’ board.  I really hope that every child reaches the top.
We will also be learning about poetry. Our ‘take one book’ for 
this half term is ‘The Language of Cat and other poems’.
Maths
In Maths we love a challenge so there are lots of problem 
solving activities for this term. Year 4 keep practicing your 
multiplication tables - you are doing amazingly well.  
Music
We ROCK! This term we will be creating our own 
improvisations and learning about orchestras.
Design Technology
This term we will be learning about textiles and cross stitch. 
We will be designing our own patterns. 

Science
Our budding scientists this term will be learning about 
scientific enquiry as we investigate plants and animals 
including humans.  We will be learning about skeletons, teeth 
and digestive systems. 

French
In French, we will be learning the vocabulary for animals and 
the classroom. We will also be continuing to practise our 
phonics in French.

Parents/Carers - keep in touch
If you would like to have a chat with 
Miss Allanson please contact the school 
office.
I  will respond as soon as I can.
Keep a look out for posts on Seesaw as 
well. If you need a new QR code please 
let me know.

PE 
On PE days, children should come to 
school dressed in their PE kits. 
Please make sure long hair is tied 
back, earrings are removed or 
covered with ear tape on PE days. 
This term we will continue our 
gymnastics sessions on a Monday. 
Then we will be practising our 
throwing and catching skills as well. 
Further information will be sent out 
via Seesaw.
Geography
This term we will be learning about 
South America and Brazil. We will 
learning about daily life there and 
comparing it to our own. Also, we 
start to explore the Amazon 
Rainforest. 
History
We will be travelling back in time to 
the Anglo Saxons.  What happened 
after the  Romans left?
We will be learning about Sutton Hoo 
and have a special visitor who will 
share lots of artefacts with us.


